
 



 



SGRRU, College of Nursing  
Dehradun, Uttarakhand 

 In Collobration with association of  
Mutul funds in india announces a webinar 

 

 

REPORT 

                     A webinar on financial education a life skills under 
NEP 2020 was organized by College of Nursing SGRRU 
Dehradun Jointly with Association of Mutual Funds in India on 
07/Jan/2025. The objective of the webinar was to interact with 
the securities and Ex-change Board of India and represent to 
SEBI on all matters concerning the mutual fund industry. 
Resource person for the webinar Suryakant Sharma Sr. 
Consultant AMFI Ex. DGM SEBI. Welcome note given by the 
Asso. Prof. Kirti & Introduction of the topic was Given by the 
Dr. Prof. G. Ramalakshmi and key note speaker was highlighted 
the importance of mutual fund, investor and the service of AMFI 
the interactive webinar was delivered using the Zoom App and 
470 Students were participated. The queries of the participants 
were clarified very well at the end of the talk. The program 
ended by vote of thanks by Asso. Prof. Kirti 
 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 


